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Winter Review and Consultation 2017



Transmission system demand was
below forecast and supply levels were good

 Temperatures were average for winter, although colder than the last
two years

 Transmission system demand was 50.9 GW, 1.1 GW less than forecast

 Generation and interconnector imports were sufficient to meet demand

 Plant reliability significantly increased



Interconnector flows were lower
and, at times, more volatile



A look ahead to winter 2017/18



We are changing the way we
present margin information to you

We would like your views on what information you need.

The consultation closes on 14 July



The increasing margin is encouraging


